
THE TWIN COUNTY REGIONAL HOUSING COMMITTEE 

UNITED WAY TAR RIVER REGION 

    TWIN COUNTY REGIONAL HOUSING COMMITTEE 
04 24, 2015   

Meeting called by CHRIS BATTLE UCM 

Type of meeting THE TWIN COUNTY REGIONAL HOUSING COMMITTEE (TCRHC) 

Facilitator CHRIS BATTLE UCM   

Note taker TIEKA MARTIN-GREEN THE LIGHTHOUSE HOME 

Timekeeper  TIEKA MARTIN-GREEN THE LIGHTHOUSE HOME 

Attendees/Introduction 

Chris Battle, DeFonda McQueen, T. Tabb, Roberta Sessoms-United 

Community Ministries, Tieka Martin-Green-The Lighthouse Home, 

Latasha McNair-Eastpointe LME, Adrianne Spruill, NBM&CCC. 

Audrey Watson-Volunteers of America, Shawanda Barnes-The 

Renaissance House/Second Chance Recovery, Amy Pridgen-

Hamlett- Nash County DSS, Chris Miller- RM City Council, Ginny 
Mohrbutter- United WT Tar River Region, Keisha Ward- Reed 

Ministries/Redeemer’s Inn; 
 

Meeting Started 11:09 AM                                                                 Ended   12:11 PM 

Meeting started with Introduction, To some welcomed new faces, Chris Battle explained the why we 

have the Twin County Regional Housing Committee (TCRHC). United Community Ministries is the 

“Only” shelter in the area, receiving funds. 
 

Reading and Adoption of Minutes of March 16, 2015 
Minutes from March 16, 2015 were read and approved. DeFonda McQueen of United Community 

Ministries made a motion to approve and Audrey Watson-Volunteers of America made the second 

motion to approve the minutes so move. 

 

 

 

Program Update/New Business 

 New Beginning Mothers & Children Center / Young Hope is a referral agency that provides in helping 
children’s causes, assisting the elderly, Resources for teens and young adults also providing aid 

during weather emergencies and shelter to the homeless community. Located at 301 S. Church Street 
Suite: 153 Rocky Mount, North Carolina. 27804   Email: brighter_dayzz@yahoo.com                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           

(Office) 252 822-1790 (Fax) 252-557-4677  

 Reed Ministries in the process of getting a home, home should be up and running by July 2015 

 UCM is waiting on a response for the Coordinated Assessment Application, Adjustments or Approval. 
The CA will go Live June or July of 2015. 

 UCM used the VISPADT as a test run, and it makes the intake process a lot easer, It really redirects 
the person if needed. 

 $150,000.00 Grant for UCM from Wells Fargo. The Greenville Shelter came for a visit, If not awarded 
the $150,000.00 they still get the $50,000.00. 

 The City of RM has a home available to possible use as an Emergency Housing. 

 CHIN has been out bided by MCAH and they will take over the homelessness information System.   

 

 

 

New Business 

 EGS Update; UCM has not received any funding yet so that makes UCM in Debt by $40,000.00 for 

reimbursement. The TCRHC will assist with a letter if needed.. Tabled until next meeting. 
 Joy House Shelter is closed until next winter. 

 Provider in our Network need to be invited to our meeting. 

Old Business 

 *Rental Education Program; *Educate Community members about the TCRHC, *Connecting the dots * OIC has 
Job Placement; 

 Connecting the Dots: Summer Feeding Program/Camps 

Old Business 

Meeting Ended @ 12:11PM 

Next Meeting June 05, 2015 

 

mailto:brighter_dayzz@yahoo.com

